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Welcome to Worship!
Join us in worship as we continue to meet in an un-gathered format. We pray that your heart will be 
lifted as we raise our voices to praise our heavenly Father. If we can be praying for you, please advise the 
pastoral staff by calling the office at 301.384.2920 or by sending an email to office@spencervillesda.org. 
Alternatively, you may also send requests to our Prayer Ministry team at prayerline@spencervillesda.org 
or call 301.284.2920 x 140.

Church Staff Directory

Current Debt as of June 14, 2020    $3,131,622

Weekly receiving goal: $8,723
Financial Report

Sunset Times:
Today: 8:36 p.m./Next Sabbath: 8:34 p.m.

Senior Pastor                        Chad Stuart
Associate Pastors           Lerone Carson 
	 Andrea Jakobsons                                                                      
                                           Jason Lombard
	  Kandace Zollman
Pastors Emeritus	         Gaspar Colón
	 Charlotte McClure
                                             Steve Willsey

Minister of Music	 Michael Patterson
Organist	 Mark Willey
Office Manager	 Carol Strack
Treasurer	 Eugene Korff
Prayer Request Voicemail	 301-384-2920 ext. 140
Spencerville Adventist Academy	 301-421-9101 
SAA Head Principal	 Tissiana Bowerman

National Domestic Violence Hotline — 800-799-7233

Adventist Giving Online
A safe and easy way to give your tithes and offerings 

online using an electronic check or debit/credit card!

Go to: spencervillechurch.org/give
Click into the secure site.
Receive a confirmation via email.
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Thank you for joining us in worship this morning! We will continue to provide updates on the status of 
our “in-person” worship services. Visit spencervillechurch.org for the latest information.

Welcome		  Pastor Andrea Jakobsons

Hymn of Praise No. 191:	 Love Divine	 Ramone Griffith, tenor	
	 beecher

Prayer		  Tim Soper 
	 	  
Children’s Lesson		  Pastor Lerone Carson

Anthem:	 More Love to Thee	 Michael Patterson, piano	
	 arr. Timothy Amukele	  
 
Sermon:	 A New Name in a New Land	 Pastor Jakobsons 
	 Daniel 1		
 
Response:	 Give Me Jesus	 Ramone Griffith 
	 Traditional Spiritual arr. Moses Hogan	 Michael Patterson, piano 	
		   
Benediction		  Pastor Jakobsons

Postlude:	 Trumpet Tune	 Mark Willey 
	 David German		
		

Order of Worship
11:15 a.m.
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Worship
As the work to renovate the platform and 
refinish the pews in our Sanctuary moves 
forward we continue to pre-record the worship 
service in the auditorium at Spencerville 
Adventist Academy. If you would like to see 
an overview of the Sanctuary projects, visit 
our website: spencervillechurch.org and click 
on the “News” tab; then click on “An Update 
on the Organ and Platform Project.” Look for 
additional ways to digitally connect with your 
church family in the Friday email newsletter, 
the Worship Update. If you would like to receive 
these updates, visit spencervillechurch.org/
weekly-update.

What’s Next for the Sanctuary 
School Class on Sabbath 

Mornings?
Great question! Our Sanctuary Sabbath School 
class made its “Zoom” debut today at 10:00 
a.m. Ed Zinke was the teacher this morning; 
but future weeks will feature a selection of 
familiar teachers like Leah Jordache and others. 
Join at spencervillechurch.org/sanctuaryclass.

Drive-by Farewell for Pastor 
Andrea and Michael

Please join us next Sabbath, July 11, from 
5:00-6:00 p.m. for a drive-by farewell for 

Pastor Andrea and Michael. Please enter via 
the main (south side) entrance of the church 
(at the LED street sign) and make a loop 
behind the church, and under the awning 
by the church office. Pastor Andrea recently 
accepted a call to be the senior pastor of the 
Kettering Seventh-day Adventist Church in 
Ohio, and she and Michael will be departing 
the Spencerville area at the end of this month. 
While it is very sad for us to see them go, we are 
excited and will be praying for Pastor Andrea as 
she takes up her new duties.

Giving
We miss seeing you and are eagerly looking 
forward to the day when we will be able to 
worship together in person again. However, 
until that happens, please use the Online 
Giving website to remit your tithe and offerings 
at spencervillechurch.org/give.
	 We can also receive contributions through 
the postal system. Our mailing address is:

Spencerville Adventist Church 
16325 New Hampshire Avenue, 
Silver Spring, Maryland  20905

Your generosity and continued giving is 
greatly appreciated; thank you. The scheduled 
offering for July 4 will go toward the Local 
Church Budget.

Church Membership Transfer Requests 
This is the first reading of these names. 

 
Cezary & Carol Jednaszewski from Beltsville Adventist Church in Beltsville, Maryland 
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Third Quarter Sabbath School 
Lesson Study Guides

The quarterly Sabbath School lesson study 
guides for this quarter, which begins today, 
are now available online for adults, youth, and 
children. Using your smart phone or tablet, 
search for “Sabbath School” in the Apple App 
Store or on Google Play. If this is not an option 
for you, or you’d prefer a paper copy, visit 
spencervillechurch.org/quarterly, or contact 
the church office at 301.384.2920 or office@
spencervillesda.org and we will be happy to put 
one in the mail for you. 

Evening Devotions  
on Facebook Live

Join Spencerville minister of music, Michael 
Patterson, for a biweekly musical meditation on 
Monday evenings. Spend some time with Pastor 
Lerone Carson on the alternate Monday evenings 
when she discusses family related topics with 
experts on this subject. Continue to join Pastor 
Kandace each Thursday evening for a devotional 
and time of prayer. All of these begin at 7:00 
p.m. on the Spencerville Church Facebook page; 
facebook.com/spencervillesda to join in!

New Prayer Meeting Series  
to Begin Soon

The Tuesday evening non-gathered Zoom Prayer 
Meeting will soon begin a new series. They will 
be discussing the book 40 Days — Prayer and 
Devotions Reflecting on the Cross of Christ. If 
you would like a copy of the book reserved for 
you, please visit spencervillechurch.org/40days. 
There will be no charge for the book, but a 

suggested donation of $10 would be appreciated. 
Donations should reference “40 Days” so that it 
can be credited to the proper account.

Would You Like to Share 
a Prayer Request?

Call the Spencerville Prayer line at 301.384.2920, 
ext. 140. Leave a message regarding prayer requests 
or praise reports to be shared with our Prayer 
Ministry team. Leave a number if you wish someone 
to return your call.

Vacation Bible School - Home Edition
We’re excited to announce that Spencerville Church 
will conduct a non-gathered Vacation Bible School 
this summer! That dates are Sunday, July 19 through 
Thursday, July 23 at 6:00 p.m. This year, through 
kid heroes in the Bible, children will learn that Jesus 
is with us and will help us be heroes by doing little 
things that make a big difference. We invite children 
ages 2 years old through 5th grade to join us for this 
fun online adventure. You can register online by 
visiting spencervillechurch.org/vbs.


